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Dear Student,  
 
Year 11 applications to St Joseph’s Sixth Form:  
 
 
We are delighted to offer students a place at St Joseph’s Sixth Form starting September 2020. The 
offer is subject to you attaining 5 GCSEs at grade 5 or above. There may be additional subject area 
requirements, these can be found on the online prospectus. If you fail to achieve your target grades 
and you wish to discuss your options, please come into school on enrolment day where a member of 
staff will be available to give you advice on your options.  
We are aware that you will have many questions about this year's cancellation of examinations, 
awarded grades and the impact this may have on enrolling onto Sixth Form courses. I would like to 
reassure you that no students will be at a disadvantage when applying and enrolling this year.   
Enrolment is currently planned to take place on results day, August 20th.  Please bring along your 
Predicted Grades profile.  Information will be provided regarding start date, uniform and holidays. 
This information can be accessed on the website earlier for planning purposes.  If the date in August 
changes due to the current circumstances we will make sure that we contact you.  
We look forward to seeing you on August 20th and working with you for the next stage of your 
education.  
   
If you have any queries or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Yours faithfully,  
   
   
Suzanne Lewis-Dale  
Assistant Head, Head of Sixth Form  
 


